
Angelina County Commissioners have Closed all Non-     

Essential County Offices through March 31st.    

   They will meet and re-evaluate on Monday, March 30th. 

 

The County Tax Office is a non-essential office. 
 

Auto Registration and Title Transfer Customers:  

 

Governor Abbott has waived all fees and penalties regarding late registrations 

and title transfers. Law enforcement is not to be issuing citations for these 

infractions. 
 

You can still renew your registrations online at www.texas.gov. 
 

Title transfers will not be processed until the local disaster has been lifted. 
 

Property Tax Customers:  The Texas State Comptroller’s Office has not 

waived penalty, interest or attorney fees on late payments. Therefore, there will 

be no exceptions made for late payments. 
 

You have other payment options that can be utilized in lieu of in-person 

payments. 
 

Go to www.angelinacounty.net, scroll down to the Tax Office, select Tax Office 

Main Page, scroll down to the button that says Pay your Property Tax. It will take 

you to another web page, select CONTINUE, and follow instructions from there. 
 

If you do not use online services, you can call our vendor, Certified Payments, 

at 1-866-549-1010 and make a payment by using their automated telephone 

system, or choose 0 to speak to a person. You can make payments by debit or 

credit card, or by giving them information directly from your checks. 
 

We will have a small staff available to answer your phone calls from 9:00 a.m. 

until 1:00 p.m. each business day.  
 

You can also send emails to taxoffice@angelinacounty.net. 
 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO TAKE A PHOTO OF THIS ANNOUNCEMENT 
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